
Wednesday, August 16th 
 

There will be a Paws for a Cause  meeting on Monday, August 21st after school until 4:30. Any 
questions, please see Mrs. Furman or Ms. Ring in the front office.  
 

Anyone in 7th & 8th interested in Clark football  there is still time to come out & join the team. See 
Mr.Simmons, Mr.Stablein, or Mr. Kwolek during the day today. For those that played in the spring but are not 
coming out this fall, you  have not cleaned out your locker need to do so today or tomorrow. 
 
Attention 8th graders: It is not too late to sign up for the Washington, D.C. trip in October.  If you are interested 
in going, see Ms. Craig in room 701 or your social studies teacher for more information. 
 
6th, 7th, and 8th graders who are interested in Spell Bowl: There will be a call-out meeting next Tuesday, 
August 22nd at 8:15am in Ms. Craig's room - room 701. 
 

Eco teens Shoe   collection will take place through October 31st.  Please bring in any new or 
gently used shoes and deposit them in the barrels by Door A and Door J.   Sojourner Truth House (STH) will 
receive .40¢ for each pound of shoes and boots collected.  All proceeds will be used to further support the STH 
Food Pantry,Transporation and Programming  
 


